Case # U2019-0002
Dear Sirs,
| respectfully ask that you do not allow a user permit , growing cannabis in our neighborhood.

The project would allow the horrible smell to come right through my bedroom window. The water
usage and the traffic is also a big problem. This area is in no way commercial. The residents here have
invested in their property and love living here. Please hear us and do not let this project go through.

Sincerely
Gay Marie Weston
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